
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Alexandros Stylianou   
Sent: 29 April 2023 20:16 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Section 62A Planning Application: S62A/2023/0017 - Land at Tilekiln Green, Stansted, Great 
Hallingbury 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
I strongly object to this planning application on the basis of the level of disruption that it will cause 
to the local area.  
It will not be suitable for residents to have such a large operation happening in a residential area, as 
you will have considerable amount of noise pollution, not to mention the traffic it will cause as well 
as the residents closest to the site would have to deal with all this on their front door, 24/7.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Alex Stylianou  
 




